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UPCOMING EVENTS
Mark your calendars for the following events that relate to your
Chapter and the CPCU Society:
March 2000 is our Society’s ETHICS AWARENESS MONTH,
An national insurance industry educational event. The Chapter
will have a special breakfast program on Ethics on April 20™.
See below.

March 23, 2000 — Franklin Award Luncheon Ceremony. This
years recipient is Robert S. Seltzer, CPCU. See back side for
Flyer and reservation information. Ron Jaworski is the speaker.

April 20, 2000 — Chapter breakfast meeting, 8:00 a.m. at the
Doubletree Hotel, Broad & Locust Sts. “Ethics in Business”.
Speaker will be James Matsoukas, CPCU, VP Marketing,
AICPCU/MIA. Also election of Officers and Directors.

May 6, 2000 - Special Olympics. Chapter always lends a hand
in this worthy event that takes place the first Saturday every
May at Northeast High School. If you are interested in helping
out, contact Cynthis Gantz, CPCU at 215-576-1500.

May 8, 2000 — Seminar on “Mathematics of Risk
Management”. Our location is at the Holiday Inn near the
airport. Earn CE credits. Details will arrive direct from the
Society and on the Chapter’s website.

May 18, 2000 — Breakfast meeting 8:00a.m. at Doubletree
Hotel. Guest speaker will be Society President Marsha Egan,
CPCU. Marsha will let us know all the latest scoop relative to
the Society, present and in the future. Be sure to attend.

May 19, 2000 — Special Scholarship Golf Outing with the
Greater Valley Forge Chapter at Bala Golf Club. Contact Bill
Mayo, CPCU at 215-881-2467 for updated info. The March
Chaptergram will have a Fler/Registration form. Also check
the website for updated details as they occur.

May 25, 2000 — Satellite Broadcast co-sponsored with the
Society. Topic, location, etc. will be announced in the future.

June 15, 2000 — Chapter breakfast and annual business
meeting 8:00a.m. at Doubletree Hotel. Tentative Topic “Road
Rage and Update on Teenage Drivers” with Speaker Clint
Gfllespie, CPCU. Also, installation of new Officers and
Directors for the July 1, 2000-2001 Chapter Year.

N.B. Further info on all of the above can be
found at our website www.philadelphiacpcu.com

CONTRIBUTIONS AND CANDIDATES SOUGHT
FOR CHAPTER SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Do you have someone in mind, or know of someone who can benefit
from our newly introduced Scholarship Fund? If so, please take the
opportunity to research the eligibility requirements.

If you are interested in contributing to a worthy cause in addition to
helping your Chapter help others, your contribution to our
Scholarship Fund is appreciated. Simply copy, or cut out and
complete the below form and mail it with your contribution check
payable to “Philadelphia Chapter CPCU Scholarship Fund”. For
more information on the Scholarship Fund and the eligibility
requirements, visit our website at www.philadelphiacpcu.com

PHILA. CHAPTER SCHOLARSHIP FUND CONTRIBUTION

Yes, I would like to help build the Chapter’s Scholarship Fund.
Enclosed is my contribution in the amount of $ payable
to “Philadelphia Chapter CPCU Scholarship Fund”.

Your (or Co.) Name:
Address:

Phone: Fax:

Mail to: Rick Lee, CPCU
C/o DVIT
1015 N. York Rd
Willow Grove, PA 19090

PHILADELPHIA CHAPTER E-MAIL CONTACT LIST
If you would like to be advised of meetings, dates, topics and other
information pertaining to the activities of the Philadelphia Chapter
of CPCU via e-mail, please send an e-mail requesting same to Pete
Palestina, CPCU at peteypal@aol.com and he will add you to
our e-mail hot-list.

ETH [

AWARENESS MONTH

MARCH 2000

Ethics Awareness Month began in 1990 as a means to raise
awareness and generate discussion of ethical issues facing the
insurance and financial services industries. The goal of the
campaign is to help professionals to better define their own personal
ethics, understand the importance of ethical training and apply high
ethical standards and thinking in corporate and business activities.




The Philadelphia Chapter of the CPCU Society Proudly Presents
THE EIGHTEENTH ANNUAL

FRANKLIN AWARD
The Award Will Recognize

ROBERT S. SELTZER, CPCU

President, Cohen-Seltzer, Inc.

For Outstanding Achievement and Contributions
to
The Insurance Industry and Insuring Public

This Award Will Be Presented
At a Special Luncheon at
The Doubletree Hotel Located
Broad and Locust Streets, Philadelphia, PA

Thursday March 23, 2000
Cocktails 11:15 a.m. ....Lunch 12:00 p.m.
Guest Speaker: RON JAWORSKI, Former Eagles Quarterback

.................................................................................................................................................

Please make my reservations for
or
Please reserve table(s) of 10, ____half table of 5
Cost is $300 for a full table of 10 or $160 for a half table of 5
Make check payable to:
Philadelphia Chapter of CPCU
P.O. Box 1499, Philadelphia, PA 19105-1499
Deadline: March 19, 2000

persons at $35.each

Name(s):

Firm:

Address:

Phone: () Fax: ()
For additional information or questions call Peggy Dence at 215-627-5306




